COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1601 Orange Road
Culpaper. Virginia 22701

Stephen C. Brich, P.E.
Commissioner

May 2, 2018

County of Albemarle

Facilities and Environmental Services
401 Mclntire Road

Charlottesville, VA 22902

Attn: Walter Harris

Re:  Hollymead Dam Proposed Detour

Dear Mr. Harris:

The Department of Transportation, Charlottesville Residency has reviewed and approved the
proposed detour utilizing Route 29 Seminole Trail to allow for a detour of one direction of traffic
on Route 1521 Timberwood Parkway with the following conditions:

1. VDOT must review and approve a Traffic Maintenance Plan prior to installation of the
detour.

2. Continued from Emergency Services and Albemarle County Public Schools must be
maintained.

A VDOT Land Use Permit will be required prior to any work within the right-of-way. The
owner/developer must contact the Charlottesville Residency Transportation and Land Use
Section at (434) 422-9399 for information pertaining to this process.

Sincerely,

Adam J. Moore, P.E.
Asst. Resident Engineer — Land Use
Charlottesville Residency
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